
 
All the best, Carl Harris

A WELCOME MESSAGE FROM CARL HARRIS CEO

Newsletter
Edition 50 Nov 23 - Feb 24
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Hello all and welcome to our 50th edition of our newsletter.
Where has the year gone? The years appear to be going by

quicker and quicker the older I get.

I hope you find something useful within these pages, whether it
be information, accessing an activity, trying a therapy or

taking part in our carers lottery.
Our monthly lottery is held the 20th of each month and for

Christmas we have upped the amount awarded. Tickets are £5
each and you’ve got to be in it to have a chance to win up to

£500 which will be paid into your account before the 25th
December. (see page 3 )

The Carers Centre will be closing its office
 for Christmas at 

2pm on Friday 22nd December 
and will reopen on

Tuesday 2nd January at 10am.
 See page 2 for further details

All the best
Carl
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Halton Carers Centre
Christmas Opening Times

Liam Guatella from the Runcorn area has recently returned from Dusseldolf
Germany, where he competed as part of Team UK at the Invictus Games.

Liam served in the Armed Forces for a 14 year career, which
was cut short due to an permanent injury which he
sustained whilst serving abroad. Later he was diagnosed
with Post Traumatic Stress Disorder which he still battles 
with to this day.

Determined not to let this hold him back, Liam always 
wanted to work with young people and give back to the 
local community. Since leaving the Forces, Liam has worked with young people in a
number of different roles such as a team leader with The Prince's Trust program,
Cheshire Fire and Rescue youth engagement and now works in the education field.
All these roles with the same goal to inspire, motivate and encourage each young
person he interacts with ensuring they follow their dreams and never give up.

Liam recently met with some of our young carers to share his journey to the Invictus
Games and beyond.

The Carers Centre will close its office doors for the Christmas period at
2pm on Friday 22nd of December 2023 and reopen at 10am on 

Tuesday 2nd January 2023. 
You will still be able to speak via the telephone to a carers support
worker on the following days if necessary by calling 01928 580182. 
Telephone line open: Wednesday 27th, Thursday 28th & Friday 29th

December 10am - 4pm  
Please note: Over the Christmas period the telephone line will be open

for people to speak to a carers support worker only. 
We will not be taking bookings for activities or therapies over the

Christmas closure period, please call after the 2nd January to book
appointments etc.



Have you heard of Comfort Dolls & Twiddles? 
This a group of volunteers in Halton who source baby dollies, knit or crochet outfits
and blankets for them and provide them to people with dementia for doll therapy.
Doll therapy has been proven through research to have a very calming effect on
those living with dementia and helps improve their overall wellbeing through their
engagement with the dolls.  The group also make twiddle items such as muffs,
blankets & cushions which can also help dementia patients relax, focus & engage.
Although, initially the group started local they have now expanded via social media
to people all over the country who donate wool, twiddle decorations, and dolls as
well as their time and skills. Everything is provided free of charge to individuals, as
well as care facilities nationwide. We also run 2 knit & natter 
groups in Runcorn & Widnes area.  If you have any items to 
donate to the group, would like to  help support them or request 
an item please  email comfortdollsuk@gmail.com or
Phone Linda 07725524410 or Angela 07443 583 285

For our December Christmas Carers lottery draw only we are 
increasing our prize amounts!

1st - £500
2nd - £250
3rd - £125

To take part please scan the QR Code above or contact our office
on 01928 580182!

All funds raised continue to support carers services in Halton.

If you wish to
join our monthly
lottery please
scan our QR
code above or
ring the office
01928 580182
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Is there someone else
18yrs+ helping you with
your caring role or do you
know another person who
is a carer?  If so, they can
also register with
ourselves as a carer and
receive support.  To do
this they can either scan
the relevant QR code with
their smart phone or can
give our team a call!
Once our Support team
receive the details they
will be in touch with the
carer to register them
fully!
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As a carer registered at Halton Carers Centre
you can access Relaxation Therapies, We

have a podiatrist and Beauty therapist that
hold weekly appointments in both of our
offices! Your first appointment with both

Emma/Tanya (Beauty Therapists) & Stuart
(Podiatrist) are free any appointments there

after will have a small charge:
Please see across for charges.  

All appointments are pre booked so please
contact the office to book yours in today!

Charges for missed appointments We require 24 hours’ notice
for a cancellation so that we can reallocate the appointment.
Otherwise, we will charge you for the cost of the appointment.
This will be £25.00 for a chiropody appointment and £10 for a

therapy appointment. Any carers who do not pay the charge will
be unable to access any further treatments.

 

Appointments
Available

RELAXATION THERAPIES
Runcorn Office:

Thursday 10am - 4pm
(reflexology only)
Friday 10am - 4pm

Saturday 10am - 1pm
Widnes Office:

Tuesday 10am - 4pm

PODIATRY
Runcorn Office:

Wednesday 10am - 2pm
Saturday 10am - 1pm

Widnes Office:
Thursday 9.15am - 2pm

Call 01928 580182 to book your
appointment
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Back Massage - £10.00
Facial - £8.00

Manicure - £5.00
Pedicure - £7.00

Eyebrow wax - £5.00
Eyebrow wax & tint - £8.00

Lash Tint - £6.00
Lip & Chin wax - £5.00

Reflexology - £15.00
Indian Head Massage - £15.00

Podiatry Session - £15.00
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Company Shop is an award-winning social enterprise, they enable the
biggest retailers, manufacturers, food service and logistics providers to

unlock value from surplus stock, which may have otherwise gone to waste.
Company Shop members enjoy a unique way of shopping, offering them

surplus products from well-known brands at amazing prices, helping
stretched budgets go further.

As well as providing members access to deeply discounted foods, you will
also find household items, toiletries, cleaning products and much more

To see if you are eligible to become a member please visit
www.companyshopgroup.co.uk

The most local store to Halton is in St Helens.
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START Training 
A 7 week course for carers caring for someone with dementia, the course
is 90 min over 6 weekly sessions, with the 7th week session being a meal

out for attendees.
Date & Venue to be confirmed 
This training is FREE to attend.

Tourettes Workshop
In partnership with Tourettes Action UK we will be hosting a Parent

Carer Workshop all about Tourettes, places are limited and if you are
successful in gaining a place we will contact you.  There is a £5 fee per
person to attend this full day workshop.  To show your interest please

click the scan the QR code or call our centre:
Saturday 2nd Feb 24 - 

The Masonic Hall, Runcorn.
Please see page 10 for more information 

on this training

Sensory Workshop with Shine Therapy
We will be hosting a Sensory Workshop, this will be delivered by Lisa
Hamer from Shine Therapy, Lisa is a clinical Specialist Occupational
Therapist and has vast knowledge and experience working in schools

and NHS Trusts with children & young people with a number of
conditions & difficulties. These include but are not limited to Autism,
ADHD, Sensory Processing Disorder and global development delay.

                      There is a £5 per person fee to attend this full day
workshop. 

Date & Venue to be confirmed (early 2024)
                       To  show your interest please click the scan the QR code 

or call our centre:

HALTON CARERS TRAINING 
We are pleased to announce that we have two new fantastic training

opportunities to access over the next few months alongside our popular
START training  If you are interested in attending a course please

contact the centre on 01928 580182 or email help@haltoncarers.co.uk
places are limited on each session.



Halton Carers Centre are still working
in partnership with Carefree.

Carefree turns unused hotel rooms into
vital breaks for unpaid carers. We have
recently completed an evaluation with
our carers who have been referred by
us to Carefree and accessed a break,

the feedback was absolutely fantastic!
To find out more about Carefree and

check if you are eligible for a break you
can find all the information on their

website using the link - Care free article
If you would like to be referred for a

Carefree break please email
lorina.ditchfield@haltoncarers.co.uk

Once a referral has been made you will
receive an email from Carefree giving

you access to the breaks hub, here you
can view the available hotels up and

down the country and check
availability, Hotels will donate either
one or 2 nights and breakfast will be
provided. there is no time frame on

when you need to take the break and
there is no obligation to take a break if

you choose not to. The only cost of
having the break is a £25 administration
fee to Carefree which will be paid when

you book.

her
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Your paragraph text

https://carefreespace.org/


Your paragraph text

Each year Carers UK promotes Carers Rights Day where they’re joined by
hundreds of organisations like ourselves  and thousands of individuals

raising awareness of caring, helping to identify carers and signposting you
to information, advice and support.

Whether you have recently become a carer, realised  that you have been
caring for a while without support or you’ve been caring for someone for

many years, it’s important you understand your rights and are able to
access the support that is available to you whenever you need it.

Carers Rights Day empowers carers with information and support. It helps
you to feel confident asking for what you need and challenge things when

your rights are not being met, whether that be that in the workplace or
education, in accessing health or social care, when interacting with other

professionals or at home.
If you are experiencing any difficulties with your caring role or have any

questions, our team of carers support workers at Halton Carers Centre are
here to help. You can access our support by dropping into either of our

centres or by ringing us on 01928 580182 during our opening hours.

This year Halton Carers Centre will have the Mersey Gateway Bridge lit on
Thursday 23rd November to represent all carers in Halton! 

We would love to see your pictures of the Mersey Gateway lit up, tag us in
on your social media and use #carersrightsday2023

her
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Carers Rights Day 
Thursday 23rd Nov 2023



Evening Group - Every other Monday
6pm - 8pm @ Brunswick House,

Runcorn.

1st Friday of the month 1.00pm -
3.00pm

@ St  Maries Church, Widnes

 

ADHD Carer
Zoom Group

Halton Lea Library,
Runcorn

2nd Friday of the
month

1.15pm - 2.30pm

Monthly Carers Groups

Last Friday of the month

12pm - 2pm @ Chi Cafe,

Phoenix Park, Runcorn. Last Monday of the

month  6pm - 7pm

Parent Carer
Group

All of our groups are free to attend & refreshments are
provided, they are the perfect place to come along and meet

other carers and have a chat to our team

Dementia Carers
Groups

All Carers
Coffee Group

3rd Wednesday of the month
10am - 12pm @ St Maries

Church, Widnes

3rd Thursday of the month
12pm - 2pm @ The Bank

Chambers, Runcorn

Parent Carer
Drop in Session

For exact dates of our groups or for the l inks to the

Zoom group please contact the centre on 01928 580182
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"Independent Provider of Special Education Advice (known as IPSEA) is a registered
charity (number 327691) operating in England. IPSEA offers free and independent
legally based information, advice and support to help get the right education for

children and young people with all kinds of special educational needs and disabilities
(SEND)"

IPSEA, as stated above, are a charity who provide independent special education
advice and support. IPSEA also provide legal training across a broad sector,

accessible to parents, carers, school staff, support groups and organisations, to
increase their knowledge of the SEN framework.

As a charity, IPSEA also offer multiple accessible support routes for parent, carers
and families, including an advice line, a tribunal helpline and a tribunal support

service, as well as an array of free template letters for families to use as
correspondence with school and local authorities. IPSEA's templates are designed to
support families to have the tools, knowledge and terminology they need, to ensure
they are advocating for their children and young people in the best way possible, to
help them to get the appropriate training, education and support that is within the
law, so that children and young people being appropriately supported to fulfil their

potential.
For more information on IPSEA, please visit: https://www.ipsea.org.uk/

https://www.ipsea.org.uk/Pages/Category/service-overview/
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HALTON CARERS 
WIDNES OFFICE

Our Widnes base is open for carers
to drop in for information & support
Tuesday & Wednesday 10am - 4pm,

Thursday 10am - 3pm.  
No appointment needed.

St Maries
Church,

Lugsdale Road,
Widnes

Coming soon, our name will be changing from
Widnes & Runcorn Cancer Support Group to Halton
Cancer Support Group. This is to better reflect the

area we serve. The stages of this will take some time
so you will notice things gradually changing over the
coming weeks. Our website and email addresses will
have some clever magic going on behind the scenes

so both the existing and new will be available
concurrently to make the transition as seamless as

possible.  Our services will continue in the same way.
Please let us know if you have any questions 

WIDNES & RUNCORN CANCER SUPPORT ARE CHANGING OUR
CHARITY NAME!

Does your GP Know
you are a carer?

As a carer registered
at Halton Carers

Centre it is important
that your GP Surgery
knows of your caring

role, ring your GP
receptionist today and
ask for your records to
be noted that you are

a carer. If you have
any difficulties with

this contact our
GP/Hospital Carers

Support Worker Lucia
on 01928 580182
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By adding your name to the list for a day trip does not mean you have a place - we do not
operate a first come first served basis, we will follow our allocation policy to allocate

places which can be found on our website.  If you are interested in any of the trips please
ring the office or scan the QR code for your chosen trip and complete the online form, if

you are allocated a place we will be in touch.

December 23 - February 24
CARERS DAY TRIPS

Saturday 2nd December
York Christmas Markets
Transport provided there/back
£15.00 per person  Registered Young Carers £7.50

Tuesday 5th  December - Family Trip
Luminate @ Walton Gardens
No Transport Provided
£5.00 per person.  Registered Young Carers £2.50

Wednesday 13th December
Christmas Eat & The Heath - Adult Carers Only
3 Course meal & entertainment.
No Transport Provided
Price TBC

By adding your name to the list for a day trip does not mean you
have a place - we do not operate a first come first served basis, we

will follow our allocation policy to allocate places which can be
found on our website. If you are interested in any of the trips please

ring the office or scan the QR code for your chosen trip and
complete the online form, if you are allocated a place we will be in

touch.

HALTON CARERS TRIPS
JAN 24 - MARCH 24

Date to be confirmed (Feb)
Spa day with meal at Riverside college
Registered carer only
£8 per carer

Feb half term - Exact date to be confirmed
Liverpool indoor fun fair
Family trip
Riding £6.00
spectator £2.00
under 2s Free
Tickets only (no transport provided)

Friday 1st,8th, 15th, 22nd March @11am
Carers 4 Week meditation class
Carer only 
£10.00 total
Frank Myler Pavillion, Widnes

Easter Prize Bingo
Thursday 28th March

6pm, Masonic Hall, Widnes!

More info to follow 
in our newsletter
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HALTON CARERS CENTREHALTON CARERS CENTRE
FUNDRAISING ACTIVITIESFUNDRAISING ACTIVITIES

Thank you to our local taxi
company APEC Taxis who’s drivers

have actively been identifying
passengers who are carers and
telling them about our services

and handing out our information
for carers to register at the centre.
You can download their app below

or call them on 01928 575757



Children and young people based in Halton, Knowsley, 
St Helens and Warrington up to the age of 18 who are 

experiencing a mental health crisis will have access to a 
dedicated 24/7 team for the first time.

Advice and consultation to professionals, parents, carers and children and young
people

Emergency assessment and follow up
Brief intervention and home treatment.

The new crisis response team, based within Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust’s
Child and Young People’s Mental Health Service, will help those under 18 who need

an emergency response and aims to provide a risk assessment within four hours.
The service is available to anyone registered with a GP in Halton, Knowsley, St Helens

and Warrington.
The service will provide:

The team works in partnership with social care, schools and other professionals to
ensure children and young people stay safe.

The service can be contacted on 01744 415 640 and is available 24 hours a day and
seven days a week.
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Our Runcorn office is open for carers
to drop in for information & support

Mon - Fri 10am - 4pm
Sat 10am - 1pm

No appointment needed.

62/64 Church
Street, Runcorn,

WA7 1LD
01928 580182
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It’s about us starting to talk about how together we can make Halton an even better

place for people to live, work, visit and grow.  To start the conversation, we’ve come up
five themes – these are based on what the information we’ve gathered tells us are the
most pressing issues and where making progress will bring the biggest benefits to local

people.
 These themes are: 

•            Tackling inequality, helping those who are most in need
•            Building a strong, sustainable local economy

•            Supporting children, young people and families
•            Improving health, promoting wellbeing and supporting greater independence

•            Working towards a greener future
 

But what do you think? Do these themes reflect the things that are important to you and
your life? Halton Borough Council would  like to hear from you.

 
Get involved today: Complete and return Halton Borough Council survey before 30

November 2023 (to be in with a chance of a winning £100 gift voucher for The Brindley)
The link is attached on Halton Carers Centre email to you!

The Big Conversation is about all
of us being a part of shaping

what the future of Halton looks
like.



Young
Carers

The young carers team are working closely with schools to support young carers

in Halton . Young carers now have to be included on the school census.

We are asking all parents who have a young carer registered at HCC to inform

their child's school that they are a registered young carer and asked for this to be

noted on their student record this is to ensure they are supported and

recognised for their care role and to also monitor attainment and attendance.

Hopefully this will lead to fewer educational barriers for young carers and

improved emotional support.

Let your young carers school know about their caring
role!

YOUNGYOUNG
CARERSCARERS
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Do you have a young
person supporting

you with your caring
role but they are not
yet registered with
our young carers

team?  If so, scan the
QR below and a

member of our young
carers team will be in

touch!



Although Halton Carers' Centre aims to provide the highest standard of services
as possible, some time we may fall short of our standards. If this happens please
let us know, as hearing your views helps us to improve the services we provide.  
You can complain or compliment us via our CEO Carl Harris email:
carl.harris@haltoncarers.co.uk or telephone 01928 580182 or Chair of the Trustee
Board, Bob Bryant at Halton Carers' Centre.  You can also complain to Halton
Borough Council should your complaint not be handled satisfactorily.

COMPLIMENTS & COMPLAINTS

Please let us know what you think about our newsletter.
Do you have any suggestions for articles?  Would you like
to have ago at writing an article yourself?
Contact the centre on 01928 580182

For regular up to date information on all of the services we offer please
follow us on our social media pages:  

Halton Carers Centre (Adult Carers)
Halton_young_carers

Halton Carers Centre  (Adult Carers)
Halton_young_carers

Halton Carers Centre 

If your details have changed since you registered with us, such as you have become ill,
you've started to care for more than one person, the health of the person you care for has
changed or your personal details have changed such as address, contact number, email
address etc please let us know.  You can do this by calling into our office, telephoning us

or email help@haltoncarers.co..uk

If you are no longer a carer and want to be removed from our system please let us know
and we can update our database.


